
231
BAY

COUNTY

WASHINGTON
COUNTY

ECONFINA
PUBLIC
CANOE

LAUNCH

EBRO FIRE
DEPARTMENT

PROJECT LIMITS

PINE LOG STATE
FOREST

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is conducting a Project 
Development and Environment (PD&E) Study to consider reconstructing 
portions of State Road (S.R.) 20 from S.R. 79 to U.S. 231 in Washington and 
Bay counties to add capacity, enhance safety, and address flooding issues. 
These improvements consist of widening S.R. 20 from two to four lanes and 
elevating low-lying segments of the roadway prone to flooding. The study will 
develop and evaluate viable alternatives for these improvements, and will make 
recommendations to address existing and future needs. The total distance of 
this study is approximately 27 miles.

S.R. 20 PD&E Study

PROJECT LOCATION MAP

From State Road 79 to U.S. 231 in Washington and Bay counties
Financial Project Identification Numbers: 220635-5-22-01 & 220635-6-22-01

ETDM# 14459
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PROJECT SCHEDULE 

WHAT IS A PD&E STUDY?

WHAT CAN YOU EXPECT?

A PD&E Study is the formal process that develops and compares alternatives to determine a preferred action 
that meets project goals, while minimizing impacts to the social, natural, and physical environments. Engaging 
the public by sharing and receiving information is a key component of this process and required by the National 
Environmental Policy Act.

GET INVOLVED

We invite you to get involved.  Send us your comments and ideas regarding the proposed improvements.  
There are multiple ways to get involved – call, write or email.

TRANSPORTATION DEVELOPMENT PROCESS

Over the next several months, FDOT will collect and analyze data to help compare the project alternatives. A 
virtual project update will be held to provide interested persons the most current information on the project and 
allow additional opportunity for public input. Details will be provided as they become available.

Ian Satter
District Three Public Information Director
1074 Highway 90, Chipley, FL 32428
Phone: Toll-free (888) 638-0250, ext. 1205
ian.satter@dot.state.fl.us

SCAN ME i

Additional Project Information: www.nwflroads.com

Stay Connected          @MyFDOT_NWFL                                 www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL   m  

www.instagram.com/my_fdot/                www.youtube.com/user/MyFDOTNWFL

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons wishing to 
express their concerns about Title VI may do so by contacting Alicia Brininger, District Three Title VI Coordinator, 1074 Highway 90, Chipley, FL 
32428, toll-free at (888) 638-0250, ext. 1502, or via email at alicia.brininger@dot.state.fl.us.

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have 
been, carried out by the FDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2016, and executed by the 
Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.
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Amanda Marshall
FDOT Project Manager
1074 Highway 90, Chipley, FL 32428
Phone: Toll-free (888) 638-0250 ext. 1508
amanda.marshall@dot.state.fl.us


